After School Permission Slip

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Your child has requested to stay after school in the computer lab to work on his/her assignments. For the safety of your child, it is mandatory that the Parent or Guardian picking up a student, must park on the main yard and come up to the lab by 4:00 pm. Any student not picked up within 10 minutes after the designated time will be walked down to our after school care program. It is also understood that no student can leave the lab without the permission of the teacher. If a student breaks any of the rules, he/she will not be permitted to use the lab after school.

Our "New" after school hours are, Monday & Tuesday from 3:15 - 4:00, unless otherwise posted.

gwy pr

	Thank you for your support,
	Mrs. Sulentor and Mrs. Herrera
Please fill out the tear-off	below and return it with your child.
Student's Name	Gr/Sec
Parent/Guardian Name	
Phone#	
Name of person picking up student	
Student can walk home	
	h parent/friendyes/No
Parent/Guardian signature	
Student Signature	